
Response received via email:  

Hi, 

We have no formal comments as such to make on the consultation which closes tomorrow but we 

are broadly supportive of the proposals and look forward to receiving further details in the future.  

 

Best Regards 

 

Terry Burke 
Regulatory Affairs Adviser 

Statoil (U.K.) Limited 


